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This is a blatant effort by the Trump administration to make it more difficult to vote 

and to set limits on who and how the people can exert their constitutional right to 

vote.    Pure and simple it is a power grab designed to ensure that the republicans 

stay in power to impose project 2025 on the people.   Oregon should not allow this 

deceit.       


